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A 7 – 18 Coeducational School        

 
 
S Owen 
Head of Lower School 
01691 626511 
Email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com  
 
17th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Year 8 Parents’ Meeting is Tuesday 1st March 2022, starting at 5.30pm. 
 
Prior to the Parents’ Meeting there is the opportunity for pupils and parents to attend a ‘Welcome to 
Middle School’ Presentation in the Arts Centre, starting at 5.00pm. 
 
Dr Chatterjee will explain the pastoral organisation of Middle School and Mrs Pritt-Roberts will 
outline academic systems.  There will be an introduction to the Head of Middle School and the House 
Masters and Mistress. The Parents’ Meeting will then follow this presentation in the Lower School 
building. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by returning the slip below and we look forward to seeing you.  
 
Regards, 

 

 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please complete and return to the Lower School office: lowerschoolsecretary@ellesmere.com  

Year 8 Parents’ Meeting – Tuesday 1st March 2022 
 
Pupil name …………………………………………………………………………………………….. Tutor Group ………………………  
 
I will/will not be attending the Year 8 Parents’ Evening. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
(Parent) 
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